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15th December, 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
With just 4 days of school before we finish for the Christmas break, the school is a hive of 
tinsel, carols and Christmas jumpers! Don’t forget that if your child wants to order a hot 
Christmas lunch to enjoy next Wednesday, the order must be made by tomorrow – 
Saturday 16th December. Children are welcome to wear non-uniform / Christmas jumpers 
on Wednesday and there is no charge for this.   
 
Nativity Productions  
 
Over the past two weeks, we have enjoyed both the Reception and Year 1 nativities. Both year groups 
performed brilliantly and certainly ramped up the festive cheer in school!  
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FOM Christmas Fair  
 
I would like to say a huge thank you to the Friends of Monkston committee members 
and volunteers who put together a brilliant Christmas fair. The families who attended 
looked like they were having lots of fun! The hard work of the committee to raise 
funds for the school is greatly appreciated.   
 
 
We are a nut free school  
 
I would like to remind parents that we are a nut free school. Please ensure that no products containing 
nuts are brought into school in your child’s lunch box. If you have older children who pack their own lunch, 
please ensure they know if any of the products in your house contain nuts. We have children onsite with 
life threatening nut allergies. Thank you for your support on this issue.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 We wish you a Merry Christmas!  
 

I would like to wish all the families at Monkston a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! I hope that you 
have a restful break and we look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 8th January, 2024.  
 
Kind regards 
  
 
Mrs Hannah Williams  
 


